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William S. Jordan, III, Esquire
Sheldon, Harmon & Weiss
1725 I Street, N.W.
Suite 506
Washington, D.C. 20006

Dear Bill:

As promised, I am enclosing a copy of the new
emergency plan proposed for the Big Rock Point plant. The
new plan implements various and sundry new requirements
" established" by the NRC Staff in the wake of the accident
at Three Mile Island.
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The plan was developed in cooperation with the
NRC Staff and various local jurisdictions, and the attached
copy of the plan reflects comments furnished by the Staff
on an earlier draft. We are preparing answers to your
interrogatories dealing with the emergency plan and we
should be sending them to you shortly.

Please call if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

k
Joseph Gallo
One of the Attorneys for

Consumers Power C6mpany
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